
Joined Up Care Survey 

 

 
Joined up Care Derbyshire (JUCD) are working on developing a ‘one workforce’ 
ethos across health & social care which includes the vital contributions from 
the voluntary sector. 
 
JUCD’s overall vision is : “that anyone working in health and care within Derby 
and Derbyshire feels part of one workforce” 
 
To help JUCD understand the VCSE workforce better they are undertaking a 
review and our role in that is to ensure that we get responses from as many 
organisations as we can, representing employees and volunteers. 
 
We are pleased that our sector is being asked to contribute to a survey. Many 
of our organisations contribute to and significantly support the work of health 
and social care and it is important that we have a voice about the challenges 
that our sector faces. 
 
Derbyshire Voluntary Action are supporting this work by reaching out to 
organisations and groups in Chesterfield, NE Derbyshire and Bolsover to 
complete the survey. 
 
We want to ensure that our district has a voice and we thank you in advance if 
you are able to support us with this. Whilst your organisation may not provide 
health related services, we know that reducing isolation, making connections 
and having a sense of purpose and belonging can significantly improve health 
outcomes for people and we think collectively in South Derbyshire, we do a 
very good job of this. 
 
All information can be submitted anonymously. Results go straight back to 
JUCD so we will not see this information unless you request our help to 
complete it. 
 



 

The link to the survey is here: https://forms.office.com/e/84q65kF1Xj and is 
live until 28th August if you are able to complete it directly. 
  

 

 

 

https://dva.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96ade5f8c2631a046d38e81b3&id=02b0e666d0&e=e178efe037

